Katherine Douglas

From: sbcob
Subject: FW: APCD CAC

From: John Reaves <john@!lawreaves.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 3:16 PM
To: Gina Fischer <gFischer@countyofsb.org>
Cc: John Reaves <john@lawreaves.com>
Subject: Re: APCD CAC

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Gina,

Thanks for reaching out and asking about my interest in continuing on the CAC.

There were frequent meetings just to extend the Zoom access, and | know | missed some of those. And then, to
compound matters, I've had conflicts with mediations and settlement conferences for the local Superior Court (as a
volunteer Settlement Master). | think it is probably best for me to rotate off in light of the recurring conflicts. |
appreciated the opportunity to sit on the CAC and learn a little more about the air board’s involvement in permitting
sources of air emissions in the county. Thank you and please personally thank Joan for me.

Regards, John
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This e-mail may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole use of
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